
Dear Families,

This summer, I am encouraging your child to read for at least 20 minutes each 
day.  Summer reading will help your child maintain their current reading abilities 
and avoid a decline over the summer months.  Reading just 20 minutes a day adds 
up and will keep your child ready for school!

Simply have your child color a section of the ice-cream truck’s path every time 
they read for 20 minutes.  When students return to school in August, they can 
turn in the completed reading sheet to the media center.  We’ll celebrate their 
reading success with some yummy ice cream!  Happy reading!

Mrs. Cabral, Media Specialist

Lewis’
Summer READING Challenge

Student Name:    __________________________________________

Grade & Teacher for SY 2022-23:  __________________________  




